
1521 N. Plaza De Lirios 
Tucson, AZ 85745 
8 December 2012 
  
Dear Mr Lake: 
  
          Mr. Jesse R. Kremer expressed a long held strong desire to pursue an opportunity to 
become a member of your flight department at the Kohler Corporation.  Jesse asked me if I 
would provide a letter of recommendation to you based upon my encounter with him in the 
capacity as his instructor during his recent 135 training at the Tucson, Az. Flightsafety 
International (FSI) LR-Jet facility. 
  
          Without reservation, it is my pleasure to respond to his request and provide the basis for 
my estimation that he would be an asset to your flight operation.  I am a retired but active part-
time instructor and designated FAA and JAA LR-JET 31,35 and 55 series examiner at FSI with 
30 years training experience:  I was assigned to administer Jesse's LR-35A initial FAR 61.55 (e) 
Part 135 training program and supervise simultaneously a retired American Airlines Captain 
upgrading as a instructor for FSI during Jesse's training event.  Jesse was paired with another 
pilot receiving PIC type training and, therefore, I observed Jesse's scheduled 12.25 hr. PIC PF 
performance and 12.25 hr. SIC PNF crew interaction during this training experience from Sept 
18-23 in the simulator.  Forty eight hours of LR ground instruction was received before this flight 
schedule. 
  
          Jesse's professionalism and application of former BE 1900 and D328-JET ATP 
experience transferred seamlessly to the LR and became immediately obvious.  Although he 
was only scheduled for and satisfactorily passed a LR-JET SIC check flight on 26 September, 
PIC type qualifications meeting PTS standards were demonstrated during training; and I would 
have gladly recommended him for an add on LR-JET ATP type if that was required.  Jesse was 
a distinct asset when acting as SIC greatly facilitating the co-training of his simulator partner.  
His crew interaction and personality melded synergistically in a fashion that enhanced the safety 
of the flight operation.  Excellent CRM, ADM and integration of academic LR knowledge 
enabled him to resolve successfully scenario based flight operational simulator abnormal and 
emergency events.  When he functioned as either PIC or SIC, the performance I observed 
placed Jesse among the very top of the pilots that I have encountered during my FSI training 
career. 
  
          Given my observation of Jesse's substantial current aviation skills, his sound judgment, 
willingness and dedication to enhancing his aviation knowledge, I anticipate his future as a 
member of your flight department in the LR-JET or any other type in which you may utilize him 
will prove to be a valuable and productive asset to the Kohler Corporation. 
  
          I am available to respond personally to any request you may have for supplemental 
information at 520-743-0269 (home) or via e-mail at Karl.R@comcast.net.  My work e-mail is 
Karl.Rosenstein@flightsafety.com, but I do not monitor this as regularly as the home e-mail. 
  
Sincerely,  
Karl G. Rosenstein 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


